
Mr. Joghder Singh 

Notice 

In reference to letter no. PS/PSCF/319, it is hereby notified that a onc-du 

mass tree plantation drive, under the campaign "Ek Ped Maa Ke Naam " 

will be held at Government College Bahadurgarh. This event will take 

place on 12th August 2024. All NSS volunteers are encouragcd to 

participate actively. Please make sure to gather in porch area by 9:00 AM 

to ensure a timely start. For any additional information, please contact Mr. 

Joginder Singh (P0 Unit-I) & Ms. Rachna (PO Unit-I). Your 

participation is vital to the success of this environmental initiative. 

NSS PO Unit-I 

Ms. Rachna 

Date: 10/08/24 

NSS PO Unit-II 

Principal, Gt Bahadurgarh 
Govt. CO!C 

Bahadurgarh (Jir. 
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